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From: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 
Date: 
Attachments: 

Ms. Hertz Wu, 

Wyatt Golding 
Hertzwu. Sara 
Ryna!ea.pena@cheyennenation.com; Adam Spang: Brian Chestnut 
Enforcement action against Adamas Construction on Northern Cheyenne Reservation 
Wednesday, September 25, 2019 2:36:58 PM 

scanooo2.odf 

I hope that this email finds you well. I represent the Northern Cheyenne Tribe and the 
Northern Cheyenne Utility Commission on matters relating to the Lame Deer lagoon 
renovation. I received a copy of a complaint relating to Adamas Constmction's application of 
biosolids on the Reservation (attached). 

Can you please let me know if Adamas submits a response and if a hearing is scheduled, or if 
there are other aspects of the enforcement that may impact the Tribe or NCUC? 

Feel free to email or call at the number below. I have cc'd another attorney in my office, as 
well as President Pena and the Director ofNCUC, Adam Spang. 

Wyatt Golding 

Wyatt Golding 

Attorney 
Ziontz Chestnut 
210 I Fourth Ave, Suite 1230 
Seattle, WA 98121 
Office: 206-448-1230 
Direct: 206-448-7142 
Email: wgolding@ziontzchestnut.com 
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From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Hertzwu sa ra 
Wyatt Golding 
Rynalea.oena@cheyennenation.com; Adam Spang: Brian Chestnut; Breedlove, Dan; Green, Jamie; Kleffner, Erin 
RE: Enforcement action against Adamas Construction on Northern Cheyenne Reservation 
Wednesday, September 25, 2019 2:56:00 PM 

Mr. Golding: Thank you for reaching out. We do not yet have confirmation through a return 
certified mail receipt that Adamas has received the complaint. I will keep you in the loop as things 
progress. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

Sara Hertz Wu 
Senior Counsel 
EPA Region VII 
11201 Renner Boulevard 
Lenexa, Kansas 66219 
Phone: (913)551-7316 
Email: hertzwu.sara@epa.gov 

From: Wyatt Golding <wgolding@ziontzchestnut.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 2:37 PM 

To: HertzWu, Sara <HertzWu.Sara@epa.gov> 

Cc: Rynalea .pena@cheyennenation.com; Adam Spang <adamspang.ncuc@gmail.com>; Brian 

Chestnut <bchestn ut@ziontzchestnut.com> 

Subject: Enforcement action against Adamas Construction on Northern Cheyenne Reservation 

Ms. Hertz Wu, 

I hope that this email finds you well. I represent the Northern Cheyenne Tribe and the 
Northern Cheyenne Utility Commission on matters relating to the Lame Deer lagoon 
renovation. I received a copy of a complaint relating to Adamas Construction's application of 
biosolids on the Reservation (attached). 

Can you please let me know if Adamas submits a response and if a hearing is scheduled, or if 
there are other aspects of the enforcement that may impact the Tribe or NCUC? 

Feel free to email or call at the number below. I have cc'd another attorney in my office, as 
we11 as President Pena and the Director ofNCUC, Adam Spang. 

Wyatt Golding 

Wyatt Golding 

Attorney 
Ziontz Chestnut 
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2101 Fourth Ave, Suite 1230 
Seattle, WA 98121 
Office: 206-448-1230 
Direct: 206-448-7142 

Email: WJ.ioldint:(i11ziontzchestnu1 com 




